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2018-2019 Re-enrollment Packet for RETURNING Students 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 If your child will be returning to Da Vinci School, please fill out the re-enrollment packet 
and registration card for 2018-2019. Additional copies of this re-enrollment packet are available 
in the school office. To re-enroll your child, this packet must be completed and returned 
(optionally, with the $30 Community Supply Fee) before admission for the 2018-2019 school 
year may be finalized. Please note that proof of El Paso County residency must be included 
(2018 utility bill with your name and current address). Please make checks payable to BWCSD. 
 
To ensure your child’s enrollment, it is important that you submit your re-enrollment packet as 
soon as possible 
 

Thank you! 
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